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Marguerite McLean

To: Keino Young
Cc: john slemkewciz
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 08630-08 - Dkt 080317-El
Nd
ok, per this e-mail, i will declassify Confidential DN 08680-08, and forward the document to you.
thanks.

From::Keino Young

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 9:55 AM COM
To: Marguerite MclLean ECR
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 08630-08 - Dkt 080317-El e
GCL
Yes, it should be declassified. However, it is discovery and don't need to be added to the docket file. Keino orc
RCP
From: Marguerite McLean SSC
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 8:27 AM SGA
To: Keino Young .
Cc: John Slemkewicz ADM ——
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 08630-08 - Dkt 080317-EI CLK mCZEOA/\
Keino,

do you agree with John, Confidential DN 08630-08 should be declassified and placed in the docket file ?
FYI: i have attached the PDF file of the withdrawal for your review.
Marguerite.

From: John Slemkewicz

Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2008 9:41 AM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Keino Young

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 08630-08 - Dkt 080317-El

| believe that it should be declassified and placed in the docket file. Keino.....do you agree?

From: Marguerite MclLean

Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2008 5:04 PM

To: John Slemkewicz; Keino Young

Subject: Confidential DN 08630-08 - Dkt 080317-EI

John/Keino:

TECO filed a withdrawal of request for confidential classification and motion for temporary protective
order for Confidential DN 08630-08. Paper copies of this withdrawal are being forwarded to you. After
your review, please let me know if this document should be declassified and placed in the public docket
file ? or returned to source ?

thanks,
Marguerite.
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